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Dear Parents/Carers,
I am writing to inform you that your child will be bringing home their End of Year Report with them this evening.  

It is in an envelope addressed to their Parent/Carer and should be unopened until it gets to you.

If your family circumstances mean that two copies are required for those with Parental Responsibility this request should have been made to lynne.stanley@taw.org.uk and we can arrange this for you.

Your child’s report contains a summary of their attainment and progress in Reading, Writing and Maths.  There is a curriculum summary for the remaining subjects as well as an assessment of their attainment.  Your teacher has written a personal comment at the end of the report.

Year 4 children also have a results sheet for the outcome of the statutary multiplication check taken by all Year 4 children in June.  There is no pass mark for this assessment.  We have previously sent communication on this assessment but if you want to refresh yourself on this information can be found here: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/multiplication-tables-check-information-for-parents
Year 6 children have a results sheet for the outcome of the SATS tests taken in May.  These results may understandably differ from the Teacher Assessments contained within the body of the report as they are the outcome of the test.  This may help you to understand the results: https://assets.publishing.service.gov.uk/government/uploads/system/uploads/attachment_data/file/806632/2019_Information_for_parents_assessment_results_at_the_end_of_key_stage_2.pdf 
If you and your child would like to respond to this report please do detach the slip and return it to the school office.

If you would like to discuss anything on the report please call the office to request a call back from the class teacher or send them an email.  We also have Open Evening on Wednesday 13th July 3.15-6pm where you can also talk to a member of the team.

We are very proud of the children and how hard they have worked this year; we hope that the End of Year Reports celebrate their achievements.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody


